
October 12th - 13th

Supervisors: Shane and Cayla Buentemeier
October 12th

- 7:45 meet at school
- 8:00 am leave school
- 1-2:00 pm Lunch at fast food in the cities ( Class pays for it)
- 3pm - 11pm ValleyScare

Pay for your own supper here
- 11:30 Holiday Inn Express ( Shakopee)

October 13th
- 6-8:00 Continental Breakfast
- 9-9:15 Leave Hotel
- 10-12:00 Top Golf
- 1-2:00 Texas Roadhouse (Coon Rapids)
- 2:30-3:30 Cabelas
- Stop somewhere for a bathroom break
- 8:30-9:00 Arrive at school

Holiday Inn Express
Cost: $672
One night
Four rooms

Two queen size beds & sofa (x3)
One king size bed & sofa (x1)

ValleyScare:
Cost: $1766.76
13 fast pass
2 parking passes
1 boo necklace

Top Golf:
Cost: TBD 2 Bays ( 6 per bay) ( $180)
Food ($36)
10:00 pm - 12:30 pm

Texas Roadhouse:
Cost: $520 ($40 per person)

Transportation:
2 suburbans



The class of 2025 is asking if the district could cover the cost of two type three vehicles
for transportation as we are covering every other cost.

Dear School Board Members,
This is the Class of 2025. We are reaching out to you, because we would like to take

our class trip in October. We would really like to go to ValleyScare which runs from September
26th - October 26th. With them only being open Fridays and Saturdays. Due to sports
schedules for football and volleyball, we are asking that you would consider a Saturday -
Sunday trip. We are hoping to leave October 12th because there is a football game Friday
October 11th. We are also asking if the district could please cover the cost of two type three
vehicles for our transportation. The class is covering all other costs. We have included an
itinerary for your review.

We understand this is short notice, however we are really looking forward to spending time
together. If someone could please let us know their thoughts as soon as possible , that way we
are able to start ordering tickets and booking hotels. We also think this would be better for
everyone to go earlier in the school year because spring sports and graduation gets to be a
busy time of year. Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. We are still planning
on attending the next school board meeting too.

Thank you all for your time!


